
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 21st March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you have enjoyed your Easter Break.  We 

welcome back the Year Six class from their  

residential at Pensarn. A fabulous week was had by 

all. Take a look at the blogs and gallery on the  

website for more photographs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The assessment period for Year Six and Year Two 

is fast approaching. Attendance during this period 

is hugely important. Remember to have lots of  

early nights, good hearty breakfasts and plenty of 

down time whilst at home. 

Thank you to those parents who attended the 

meeting on Tuesday regarding the Year 4  

residential trip to York. If you were unable to 

make the meeting you will find the powerpoint 

presentation on the Year Four page on the website. 

 

Music Extravaganza 

Mrs Taylor will, once again, be arranging our music 

extravaganza evening. Tickets will be on sale after 

the Easter break at a cost of £3 per ticket.  

Refreshments will also be available to purchase on 

the evening. The choir, our fantastic musicians and 

Pre-School will all be performing so it will certainly 

be a wonderful evening. 

Funds raised will be split between school and  

pre-school. 

Visyon 

Visyon is a Parent support group for children with 

emotional difficulties. If you need support take a 

look at the Visyon website for more information. 

The next two planned meetings are in Congleton on 

26th April and Crewe on 11th May. 

Parking 

Please park responsibly when coming to and from 

school. We will start naming and shaming if things 

don’t improve! 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 8th May - Year 4 York Residential  

Tuesday 25th April - Year 5 Jodrell Bank 

Thursday 27th April - Pizza Express 

 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before 

and after school care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

This week we would like to celebrate the fantastic 

achievement of the students of our music teacher 

Mrs Tice.  

 

They have achieved some fantastic results in their 

recent exams. 

 

Well done to and we look forward to hearing your 

progress around school in the future 

 

 

 

 


